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The current ten year lease agreement for the Alternative School at St. Casmir’s at 22
Waverly Street will expire on June 30, 2020. In accordance with Massachusetts
General Laws, Chapter 30B, it is necessary to issue a bid for the lease of space and
School Committee approval is required to enter into contracts greater than three
years. No action has been taken to date. School Committee approval at this time is
needed to allow the Administration to start the process of developing the bid, issuing
the Invitation for Bid through the City’s Procurement Officer, review bids, and award
contracts in a timely manner without any interruption to school operations. It is
expected that the lease agreement would be completed by April/May 2020.



